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NEWSLETTER PRODUCTION MANAGER’S REPORT

The RAFOS Newsletter is currently printed by Air Media based at RAF High 
Wycombe.
At time of writing, 77% of the membership currently opt for the printed version of the 
RAFOS Newsletter.   It is hoped that going forward, members increasingly opt for the 
electronic copy in order to save on production and distribution costs, and to reduce on 
paper/ink usage for environmental reasons.

Colin Wearn

Newsletter Production Manager
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